
 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
March 27, 2024 

 
Contact: Melissa Snyder, Community Services Supervisor 
Phone: (626) 403-7380 
Email:  msnyder@southpasadenaca.gov 
 

 
Spring Eggstravaganza Modified Due to Weather 

 
South Pasadena (Calif.) – Due to the expected rain, the City of South Pasadena 

Community Services Department will modify their annual Spring Eggstravaganza to an 

indoor experience.  

The event will be held at the War Memorial Building, located at 435 Fair Oaks 

Avenue, South Pasadena on Saturday, March 30, 2024 from 12:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

Instead of the traditional egg hunts, participants will receive a rainy day 

Eggstravaganza giveaway bag with prize-filled eggs, a craft, and giveaways. Attendees 

will enjoy taking home a photo with the Bunny, a face painter, a balloon artist, local 

organizations offering giveaways, and food trucks. Due to limited space, no tickets will 

be sold at the event. 

For more information, please contact the Recreation Division at (626) 403-7380 

or email at specialevents@southpasadenaca.gov.  
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